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June 1947

No A.A. Movie

Hal B. Wallis, motion picture producer, has cancelled
plans to make a fulHength motion picture about Alcoholics
Anonymous. Present heavy schedules would defer production
of a full-length picture about A.A. until late 1948, Mr. Wallis
said.

In view of this and the fact that several motion pictures
have been and are being made on the subject of alcoholism,
the trustees of The Alcoholic Foundation have decided to
postpone indefinitely permission to make a ful-length A.A.
picture.
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